
 

 

I want to thank all of you for the enormous 

amount of  hard work that everyone has 

done in these pasts few months, what 

teamwork you have shown! We still have 

many other challenges ahead of us this 

year and in the beginning of 2019. 

Letôs work to make the ñTreeòmendous 

Holiday Celebration a BIG success over 

the prior years. There have been numerous 

new items added, along with new events 

planned and scheduled  for this 

Celebration. I think that all of you will 

enjoy and get into the Christmas Spirit 

while youôre working at this event. So, 

letôs all volunteer to give a few hours to 

help, it would be greatly appreciated! 

As a reminder, as a club we need to report 

our activities to the State in January about 

our accomplishments from our fundraising 

and any other events or projects that we 

have done. As Chairman of those 

Committees it is your responsibility to 

keep track of the hours and the process 

you did in these events and to report them 

to me, so I can write our Clubs report. Itôs 

important that we report so that we may be 

acknowledged by the State or International 

to receive awards or any monies offered in 

the different categories. An example: is 

the $1000.00 that we received for the 

Enfield Food Shelf for the ñTreeòmendous 

celebration from the State. Perhaps this 

year we can submit a report to possibly 

win an International Award like we did 

with the Canine Search and Rescue(CSR) 

of $3000.00 a few years ago. Think about 

it, it could be possible! 

Back to the most important event, I would 

like to extend to all of you and your 

families a Wonderful and Peaceful 

Thanksgiving! 

Yours in Federation and Friendship, 

Happy Turkey Day! 

Nancy 
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Happy Birthday to all           

ladies born in this month !                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                     

Club Announcements :                         

*  Announced at our October 

3rd, membership meeting that 

we now  have a total of 85 active 

members. Way to go EWC !                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                

*  It was announced at o ur 

October membership meeting , 

that the Club now has it 's own 

Cabinet at the Enfield Cong.  

Church. A sign has been made 

for the cabinet doors.                                                  

                                                                                           

*  Also announced at our October 

membership meeting, our own 

Deborah Fiore will replace Lois 

Bromage  as Enfield Club Board 

Director. Congratulations Deb !                                                  

                                                                                          

*  GFWC Trivia                                                   

In what year did the 56th Congress 

of  the United States of America 

grant  the General Federation of 

Womenôs Clubs a FEDERAL 

CHARTER?                                               
                                                                                                   

1890, 1901, or 1934                        
                                                                                       

Answer in next edition                                                                            

                                                                                                                      

                                                                     

A word from our President  
Club Fundraisers

                                
October Crazy Whist Game           

Our Crazy Whist game was on 

October 10th, and everyone had a 

great time!  Thank you to all who 

volunteered their time &  effort !   

Our own State President Leslie  

Apostolon  attended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A total of 34 attended, and the club 

managed to raise $330.00 !                                                    
                                                                                                                                   

Thank you to all who 

Attended & Volunteered !                           

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                    

Way to Go Trudy !  

 

 

                                                                         

                                                   

                                                   

 

 

  

EWC CRAZY 

WHIST !  

 

 

 

 

 

Daylight  saving s time begins  

On November 4th  

    
Move clocks back 1 hour  

 



 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

The League of Women Voters was 

founded by Carrie Chapman Catt in 

1920 during the convention of the 

National American Woman Suffrage 

Association.                                                                            

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

The convention was held just six 

months before the 19th amendment 
to the U.S. Constitution was ratified, 

giving women the right to vote after 

a 72-year struggle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Woman's Club of Enfield, Inc. 
has reached its goal of a 
$1,000.00 donation!                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                        

By reaching this sum, the Club will 
have a tribute plaque with our 

club's name on it.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
To see our club name go to:     

https://suffragistmemorial.org/
donors/                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                 

A trip to go see the memorial in 
2020 is presently in discussion.                                                                                                                                                 

More to come on the trip at a later.                          
                                                                                   

Women fought to vote, passed by 
Congress June 4, 1919, and ratified 

on August 18, 1920, the 19th 
amendment granted women 

the right to vote . Now it's your 
turn to vote on vote Nov. 6 

                                                      
 

 

October Fall Convention 

continued...                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            

                                                                                                               

Many thanks go to Judy Lefelar 

& Sandy Barry for manned the 

Club's table.                               

The "Turning Point                      

Ha t Contest"                                         

at October Fall Convention  

We all had a great time at the 

convention, and our own Judith 

Lefelar won #2 place for the Hat 

Contest!  

 

 

 

    
                                         

                                                                                           

Helen Barakauskas at Fall 

Convention photo with second 

place winner Judy Lefelar posing 

for the Turning Point hat 

contest.  

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
  

From the days of standing with 

picket signs demanding our 

rights to now , women are in 

some of the highest branches of 

office. This speaks volumes of 

just how far we have come.... 

BUT, the fight is never over. Not 

as long as women are still being 

treated as 2nd class citizens.                       

So use your strength against 

those that would want to see you 

quiet  and VOTE!       

                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

The Enfield 

Woman's 

Club, Inc. 

had rented 

a table, 

selling 

"Photo 

Gifts." 

Many 

thanks go 

to  

 

                             

Carrie Chapman 

Catt American 

feminist leader 

who led the 

women's  rights 

movement.  

Born Jan. 9, 

1859 died 

March 9, 1947 
 

 
The League of Women Voters of 

Raleigh was established in 1922. 

 

 

 

The 2018 

October Fall 

Convention 

in Windsor, 

Ct.

 

There was an enormous turn out 

from all Clubs throughout 

Conneticut at the Fall Convection 

The Enfield Club had 11 members  

  

                                                                                                                                      

What a great turn out of we had at 
this meeting,                                                                                              

                                                                                                                 

But out of all Club's the Woman's 
Club of Enfield had number #1 on 
attendance at the State meeting!                                                                                       

                                                                                                                 

You showed everyone in the State 
that we are back again, Enfield 

Strong!                                                                                                              

Enfield                           

Strong! 

 

https://www.britannica.com/topic/womens-movement
https://www.britannica.com/topic/womens-movement


  

Birthday Bags :                            

Sharon D'Ambrosio & JoAnn 

Calnen Chairwomen.  

                                           
The birthday bags for children are a 

big hit at the Enfield Food Shelf. 

However we have run out of several 

items that need replenishing small 

paper plates, napkins, candles, and 

tablecloths .                                        

Libraries for Life :                                     

Betty Mullins  Chairwoman

              
Please bring any books you have to 

our  Nov 1 meeting.  I think we 

would want all the items no  later 

than our December luncheon. So  

they have to get the gift together for  

the children.  Call me at 860 -

749=7680  if you have any 

questions.                                              

Conservation Projects                  

Trudy Fleck  Chairwoman

                

Arts Festival will be March 29 and 

30 and letters will be going out the 

first week of January,  In regards to  

their participating in the  òPoster 

Contestó.                                                                          

"Step Away from  Abuse"                

Teresa Yarnes Chairwoman

               
As of the 27 th of October , we have 

a cash value of $ 1,721.7 4 in 

donations that  have been dropped 

off at Dressbarn. That is  fantastic, 

seeing the fundraiser just started 

on September 5th.                          

 

Club Information :                                                           

                                                             

Membership Meetings :                                                             

                        

11/1/18 6:00P.M .    

Enfield Cong. Church

                  

12/5/18 11:30 am                      

Holiday Luncheon                            

Figaro's Restaurant                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                     

 

 

                                                                   

                                                                     

1/8/19 12:00 P.M.                        

Guests of the Suffield  

Women's Club; Father Ted 

Hall, Sacred Heart Church, 

Mountain  Rd, Suffield  

2/6/19 12:00 P.M.                       

Enfield Cong. Church                                                                           

3/6/19 12:00 P.M.                   

Enfield Cong. Church  

                                                                                  

4/4/19 6:00 P.M.                   

Enfield Cong. Church                                                                                   
                                                                 

                       

5/1/19 11:30am                      

Annual meeting & 

luncheon Th e Nutmeg 

Restaurant  

 

Club Activities  

GFWC                 
Suffield 
Woman's Club  
Ct. 

 

 

 

 

                                                       

                                                       

                                      

Treasurer Florence 

Bouchard                                                             

When you are going to a state or 

club luncheon or meeting PLEASE 

make your checks out to: The 

Woman's Club of Enfield, Inc.             

Mail them directly to me. I will 

write out one check for enti re club 

that are going. The club pays the 

registration fee. Your check will 

be for food cost only.     

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     

                                                               

                                                                                      

                                              

Chairwoman June Lord  
Meeting date November 28th, time 

1PM at 19 Freemont Rd.                                                                                                                                                          

Committee members should bring 

all their completes items. If other 

club members have items to 

contribute please call me at 

(860)745 -6410.  I will be happy to 

pick them up, or you can bring 

them to the November & any other 

membership meeting.                         

Thank you, June  

                                                                                   

                                                                                      

                                                                                     

                                                                                    

                                                                                       

                                                            

                                                                                              

                                                                 

                                                            

                                                             

Women's Health & Wellness                                              
For folks to get the best deal on 

their medication they need to go 

to  rx.saver.com                                                                   

Type in the medication the mg 

amount and quantity of pills . 

Press enter and see all of the 

differe nt RX stores and their 

prices. Thank you Sharon 

D'Ambrosio  for bringing this 

information to light.  

 

Club Activities  

              
EWC Community Stitchers 

 

 

 

 
Treasurer Florence Bouchard 

https://myemail.cox.net/appsuite/
https://myemail.cox.net/appsuite/


  

 

 

                                                                                                                 

                                                                                       

 
Enfield Food Shelf:                     

JoAnn Calnen Chairwoman                    

With the holidays quickly 
approaching let's all try and 
donate items for families to 

have a very Happy 
Thanksgiving &  Holidays ! 

Donating holiday inspired can 
goods would be greatly 

appreciated.                

                                                                                                                             
Food Shelf  Men's Gift Bags  

Sharon D'Ambrosio   

Chairwoman                                                                       
                                                                                                                            

The Enfield food shelf is 
looking for items for Men's 

Christma s baskets:                                              
Hot chocolate, Individual 

packaged tea bags & instant 
coffee, menõs socks, menõs 

baseball caps & ski knit caps, 
decks of cards, crossword 
puzzle books, word search 

puzzle books, table top 500 -

1000 piec e puzzles, sports 
magazines, car magazines, & 

Jenga game. Anything is 
appreciated.                          

 
 

Announcement from 
©ENFIELD FOOD SHELF, INC  
ñGive Thanks with a Turkey,ò 

Turkey Drive.                                 
Starts 10/9/2018                    

Ends: day before Thanksgiving  - 
Mondays:  8am - noon;        

Tuesdays & Wednesdays: 8am -2PM  
Thursdays:10am -6:30PM                                 

* Drop off at the rear of the 
building 96  Alden Avenue facility . 

 

                    

Club Event &  

Announcements  

Club Donations :                                                                                          

                                                                                                                

 

 

 

                                                                                                              

                                                                                             

                                                                                       

                                                                                      

                                                                                                               

Books Drive                                         
                                                        

At   our Holiday Luncheon at 

Figaro's at 90 Elm St, Enfield,  

there will be a box  for  new                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

books  they will be col lected at 

the holi day luncheon.     

     

Then they will then be taken to 

the  Enfield Food Shelf.  To be 

distributed to the children that 

would otherwise not have a 

happy holiday.  

                     
                                                                                            

All donation go to the  children  

of Enfield  only! Unlike other 

fundraising associations, no 

donations go out to other 

townships .  

 

So basically we're helping our 

own and that is important.  

 

 

 

                                                                                 

On our membership meeting on 

11/1/18  at 6:00 P.M .  all 

members are encouraged to 

attend the meet at the   Enfield 

Congregational Church.                                                                          
                                                                                     

We will be discussing & making 

ornaments for our "Tree" -

Mendous Holiday Celebration  

which beings i n just 22  days!                                 
                                                                                         

Ladies are being asked to also 

bring with you any undamaged 

or faded ornaments that you are 

no longer using at home.                     
                                                                                 

Keep in mind the ornaments are 

being sold with the tree, so he 

condition of the ornaments 

really matters.                                                                    

                                                                                              

* Another great idea for those 

that don't have any, is to go to 

your local dollar store, you may 

be able to buy a box or two of 

ornaments for $1.0 0.   

GFWC Marketplace: 

International Pin                                                

                                                                                   

Our new International Pin is a 

beautiful reminder of the global 

reach of the volunteer  spirit and 

all of the international 

relationships GFWC has forged 

through the years. They' re now 

available for $5.00 each . 

                                                                                         

If you are interested  in 

purchasing one or more, Ruthie 

DeBottis will be taking orders by 

phone  to make a multi -purchase 

for members . Contact Ruthie at 

763 -1957 or at any  membership 

meeting.  

 

 

https://myemail.cox.net/appsuite/
https://myemail.cox.net/appsuite/
https://u3654531.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=9eXHP1PR7PQVD2K3bEZ-2F3kftbQkvc9qJPEo3Wn2oCHFEjlAPTHWnuE-2BXFjjb5lus0UM1VQoQl6V4y0Iv8ceJz6Io39Yume1B5IBuLbxP-2BLo-3D_onSKxLwsoKRmolDnIYpZUMuHrWvENqkkag9yQwa2Q22-2FA-2Bm2abqp976PVGi1nd4wrVB0yU8wvaAS5XsncFvRhtEw-2BqPRNFnuaFsSVdbLxb8mUE9Z74T-2F-2FIyB-2Bc8ELtpAxou0eINyj-2F7z3VcTpy9CScYj8-2FgnpaVkrM5XsT92xMyokJj2E04ghmkrzx6xYVxEj3bSS6LBO2mRiXk70FKLsqXTvRb3CHNKtdzndtP0ajb0hPPHD444UwWrtVGyKZr3ASHcIBTa4FVPB7Dvq0QCGxlCYRiMPas-2F0HfEimG3FLgNHapaAnPTiURecBxzOGv7MO7EoWigaXZKhDPV-2FO9CC7DNmxIRECEj1NQiOilNHFZe0dBcwms-2BH9QGRdWbs-2ByVv5-2FG9inmaf1PDtQYR0hBsg-3D-3D
https://u3654531.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=9eXHP1PR7PQVD2K3bEZ-2F3kftbQkvc9qJPEo3Wn2oCHFEjlAPTHWnuE-2BXFjjb5lus0UM1VQoQl6V4y0Iv8ceJz6Io39Yume1B5IBuLbxP-2BLo-3D_onSKxLwsoKRmolDnIYpZUMuHrWvENqkkag9yQwa2Q22-2FA-2Bm2abqp976PVGi1nd4wrVB0yU8wvaAS5XsncFvRhtEw-2BqPRNFnuaFsSVdbLxb8mUE9Z74T-2F-2FIyB-2Bc8ELtpAxou0eINyj-2F7z3VcTpy9CScYj8-2FgnpaVkrM5XsT92xMyokJj2E04ghmkrzx6xYVxEj3bSS6LBO2mRiXk70FKLsqXTvRb3CHNKtdzndtP0ajb0hPPHD444UwWrtVGyKZr3ASHcIBTa4FVPB7Dvq0QCGxlCYRiMPas-2F0HfEimG3FLgNHapaAnPTiURecBxzOGv7MO7EoWigaXZKhDPV-2FO9CC7DNmxIRECEj1NQiOilNHFZe0dBcwms-2BH9QGRdWbs-2ByVv5-2FG9inmaf1PDtQYR0hBsg-3D-3D


 

 

 

  

Last month's Guest Speaker:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

                                    
Officer Mark Rochette from the Enfield Police 
Department came to our October meeting and 

spoke to us about protecting your Identification 
and avoiding fraud & theft.                                                      

With the holidays quickily appr oaching, Officer 
Rochette was very informative on how to 

protect yourself and not become a victim.                        
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~                              

 
 
 

Itôs important to wear your name badge at all 

meetings  because many members may not know 

your name. 

 
  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

I f you bring a guest please remember to have them 

                                    sign the guest book. 

 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving !  
Muriel Capocci  

   
                                                                                              

Help Us End Sex Trafficking & Sexual 

Exploitation Of Children In 

Connecticut                                                                                                                            

Enfield Woman's Club Members were invited to attend 

the Suffield Women's Club luncheon and listen to their 

Guest Speaker on October 9th. Their guest speaker spoke 

on the increasing problem effecting children within 

Connecticut. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                              

Human trafficking                                                                                  
Children under the age of 18, are being sold for both  

Slave Labor & Sex Trafficking in the state of Connecticut, 

the recorded youngest being only 2 years old. They are 

being sold online, and are "branded" like  cattle. They 

have tattoos directly on their face, or behind their  neck 

with the  either the cost "$ amount per hour", or barcodes 

like you would find on a bag of potato chip s.   

We thank the Suffield Woman's Club for inviting us to 

attend their luncheon and allowing us to listen to the 

speaker. The information although quite shocking, was 

very informative.                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                           

Demands for new laws to be passed in our state to 

better protect the innocent. And this is something that 

all woman's clubs should support & know about to 

better protect all  children in our own State of 

Connecticut. Hopes are with more awareness the fight 

for this cause will go as far as GFWC/CT level. 

 

 

 

                                                                            

                                                                             

The Underground 

pays for these 

tattoos to be 

removed 

          

Contact Info .  

www.theundergroundct.org 

                   

TheUndergroundCT@gmail.com 

 

 

 

A note from our             

Vice President:  

 

 

If you do not have a name badge 

please let me know and I will 

have one made up for you. 

Also wear your GFWC Pins to 

each meeting.  You can also 

wear your  years  in club pins 

as well.                                                   

5 year, 10 year, 25, and so on. 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

EWC Photo Gifts !                                                    

Karen Howard  Chairwoma n                                                         
                                                                                  

The photo gifts can be given as òthank 

youó over the holiday period, or gifts given 

during the holidays, or at any other time 

during the year.                                                                             
                                                                                                                                          

I will be taking orders at each meeting, or 
the members can call with an orde r or 

come to my home.                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

They can choose a photograph from our 

collection that have been used to make 

up our note cards, or they can provide 

their own personal photo to be used.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
I will have the gifts made up which can 

take a couple of weeks for them to be 

completed, so members have to plan 

ahead and order early.                                                                                                                                                                    

The gift items proceeds go to the Club.  

Order by mid November for Holiday items . 

These will make great holiday gifts, send 

the grandkids photo on a mug for their  
Grandp a, and a Cutting board or playing 

cards for Grand Ma!   

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                

Members can use colored, black and 

white, and Sepia photos, and the photo s 
can be general, our personal ( such as 

family, grandchildren, pets, etc).                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                               

The best size will be 4x6, but I can crop 

larger photos. If the photo doesnõt work 

for the item ordered,                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                             

I will inform the member as soon as I can 

to either choose a different photo or a 

different item if poss ible.                             

To contact Karen Howard you can either 

call at:  749 -3061  or email at:  

LCSW1234@aol.com  

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

Mouse Pad ............................ $12.00 

Trivet.................................... $18.00                

Coffee Mug (white inside)........ $14.00                   

Coffee Mug ( color inside)........$15.00  

Commuter Mug...................... $18.00                  

Set of 4 Coasters.................... $22.00                 

Tote Bag................................ $18.00                  

Water Bottle.................... .....  $18.00 

Glass  Cutting Board 11óx8" ...  $28.00                

Deck of Cards.............. .......... $25.00

                                                                                                                                                   

 
MGM CASINO BUS TRIP  

On November 7, 2018 the 
Womenôs Club of Enfield will be 

going to the MGM Casino in 
Springfield.   The bus (King Ward 

Coach Lines) will be leaving at 
9:45 a.m. from the Commuter 
Parking Lot at the Enfield Mall 
(former Macyôs) and will return 

at 3:15 p.m.  The bus fare is 
$20.00 wi th a $20.00 slot play 

given. If you plan on going to the 
casino please RSVP to Muriel 
Capocci at (860) 741-0857. As 

we approach the holiday season, 
I wish you all a Happy 

Thanksgiving !  
Muriel Capocci  

November Membership 
Meeting                                                                            

At our membership meeting in 

October it was announced 
that or next membership 

meeting will be on 11/1/18  at 

6:00  PM,                             
                                                                                                                              

All members are encouraged 

to attend the meet at the   

Enfield Congregational 

Church.                                                                            
                                                                                                                                  

We will be attaching ribbons 

to ornaments for the cash 

tree, etc.. We will be 

discussing idea's on 

ornaments for our "Tree "-
Mendous Holiday 

Celebration  which beings in 

just 22  days!                                                              
                                                                                                              

*Ladies are being asked to 

also brin g with you any 

undamaged or faded 

ornaments that you are no 

longer using at home.                                                    
                                                                                                                                                 

Keep in mind the ornaments 

are being sold with the tree, 

so the condition of the 
ornaments really matters                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                              

*  Another great idea for those 

that don't have any, is to go to 

your local dollar st ore. Y ou 
may be able t o buy a box or 

two of ornaments for just a 

$1.00 each.                                                                                  

 
 

 

 
Germaine Ciriello  

Chairwoman                                                                        

Reminder to the membership that  

we will participate  in Wreath 

Across America again this year. 
Wreaths cost $15.00 each                                          

           
                                                                                                   

We will take orders in November, 

the ceremony December 15th and 

will be held at St. Patrick 

cemetery.  

                                  
                                                                                                                 

It should'nt be a shock to see 

women's names along side the 

fi elds of men.                                              

But still many seem surprised.     

                                                                              

Many do not realizing  just how far 

women  have come  over the years.                                          
                                                                                                        

Not only to stand alongside the 

many roles that used to be held by 

men only in the past .                                                     

                                                                                                               

But to realize that many lay down 

their lives  along side men in the 

battlefirlds as well.                                                   

Volunteers will be needed contact 

Germaine for information.   

                                                          



 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                       

                                                                                                             

                   

                                               

                                      

   
                                 

                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                            

                

                              
                                                                            

                                                           

 

T̝ree̞ üôýóþĄĂ (þûøóðĈ Celebration fundraiser! 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                        

                                             

2018 "Tree" -Mendous Holiday 
event dates :  

                                                             

November  23 rd ,  
 

December  9 th,  
 

Enfield Square will continue 

with  3 weekends                    

starting Black  Friday .  
 

Thursday :  3 PM - 8 PM  
                                                                   

Fridays :     3 PM  ð 8 PM  
                                                          

Saturdays : 11 am  ð 8 PM  
                                                              

Sundays;     11 am  ð 5 PM  

 

 

Nov 10 th  ð (Saturday ) Tree  & wreath  setup at Enfield Square (same site ) 10 am ð 4 PM.  

 

Nov 17 th  ð (Saturday ) Santa Arrival  at the Square ð 1  day - Open house ð 12 pm ð 8 PM .  

We will hand out coupons for a special gift for children who stop by at the                      

"Tree "  Mendous Holiday event .  

 

Total   trees available to be used in 2018  are 14 trees;  this includes three ,  9 ft  pre -lit 

trees .  We are looking for our members to òadopt a tree ó  to decorate for the event in 

2018 .                                                                                                                               

Most of these trees  are pre -lit and were either donated or returned from last year õs 

winners .  Our goal is to have member decorate t he trees  available instead of 

purchasing one .                                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

These trees  are all different sizes ,  the choice would be 1 st  come 1 st  serve when 

selecting a tree.  Get a group of friends together and participate in the fun of      

                       decorating a tree.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

So, if you are interested in adopting a tree , please let Sharon DAmbrosio or  Nancy  

 Smyth know                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Note :  As always new Trees  or Wreaths  sponsors will always be  accepted for the "Tree "-

Mendous Holiday event .   

As in the past ,  please donate any Christmas Holiday decorations that you are no 

longer using ,  th at are in good shape to the " Tree "-Mendous Holiday Event .                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Please contact :  Nancy Smyth  phone :  860 -745 -2913                                                                

or  Sharon DAmbrosio  860 -763 -5660 .   

 

 

    

  

  

  



 

NOVEMBER 
2018 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    

1 GFWC 
Evening 

meeting 6PM 

2 
All Souls Day 

3                     
American  
Bison Day 

4  Daylight 
Savings 
Time  

5 6  
Election Day 

7                                8 9 
World 

Freedom Day 

10 
Marine 
Corps 

Birthday 
11  
 

12                 
Veteran's 

Day 

13 14 
International 

Girls Day 

15  
America 

Recycles Day 

16 17 

18 19 
American 

Made 
Matters Day 

20 21 22 
Thanksgiving 

Day 

23 Tree -
mendous 

HolidayEnfield 
Square Mall 

24 
Tree -

mendous 
Holiday cont. 

25 
Elimination 

Violence 
Against 

Women Day 

26 Tree -
mendous 

Holiday cont.                                          
 

27  
Rockerfeller 
Christmas 

Tree Lighting 

28 GFWC 
Board 

Meeting/  Tree 
-mendous 

Holiday cont. 

29 
Tree -

mendous 
Holiday cont. 

30                             
Stay Home 
Because 

You're Well 
Day 

Dec. 1 
Tree -

mendous 
Holiday cont.

 

RED = GFWC  Event or Women's Info.                           BLUE = Holiday or Day of Importance 

From:                                                  
GFWC Woman's Club of Enfield 
PO Box 80                                        
Enfield,  CT.  06083 

To: 


